
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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March 2025

EDINBURGH WAY

DATES FOR DIARY
6TH MARCH – WORLD BOOK DAY

Come dressed as your favourite book character
14TH MARCH – INTERNATIONAL DAY OF MATHEMATICS

We will be taking part in lots of number games
18TH MARCH – GLOBEL RECYCLING DAY

Bring in lots of recycling for the children to sort at nursery
31ST MARCH – EID

We will be learning about Ramadan throughout March 

POLITE REMINDER 
STAFF TRAINING DAY FRIDAY 4TH APRIL – NURSERY CLOSED

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING…
During February, across the nursery, we have been exploring 
feelings and the importance of kindness towards others. We linked 
this to our Internet Safety Week, where we introduced the children 
to the ‘Stop, Close, Tell’ campaign so they know what to do if 
someone tries to speak to them online. 
The Ducklings children enjoyed making a kindness jar and writing 
kind words to their friends. They also took part in lots of sharing 
and turn-taking activities, such as making ice cream in the home 
corner for their friends and playing the kindness dice game, where 
the children roll a dice to a friend and shout out a kind word. 
Alongside this, the Ducklings explored the weather, learning new 
songs and taking part in lots of activities such as cloud painting, 
making their very own rain shakers, and stomping in muddy paint 
with rain boots. 
The Farmers introduced an affirmation station, where the children 
now spend time dressing up and admiring themselves. They spent 
time learning about ways to express their emotions and how their 
words impact others. They also enjoyed learning through the story 
‘Day Monkey, Night Monkey’, exploring shadows and 
light/darkness through torch play. 
The Lambs children have been learning about kindness through 
their favourite story, ‘1, 2, 3 Kindness’. We linked this to lots of 
number-based activities in the construction area, baking, and 
outdoor play. 
Throughout the nursery, we also celebrated Chinese New Year. 
We had a dance party while listening to Chinese music and taught 
the children some Chinese words, including how to say hello in 
Mandarin. Lots of competitions were held in the nursery, and some 
of our Ducklings created some amazing dragons. Thank you to all 
the parents who joined in! 

WHAT WE WILL BE DOING NEXT… 
We will be learning about Ramadan and the reason why some of 
our families will be fasting. We will also be updating our home corner 
spaces to reflect the children’s homes. Please send in photos of your 
child eating meals at home or playing/helping in the kitchen.


